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April 1, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

SPRING BREAK MEAL DELIVERY 

 
Meals will be delivered between 8:00AM-10:00AM the following days during Spring 

Break (April 6, 2020 – April 10, 2020): 

 

 Monday, April 6 (Breakfast & Lunch for Monday & Tuesday) 

 Wednesday, April 8 (Breakfast & Lunch for Wednesday & Thursday) 

 

Meal Delivery will go back to normal days/times during the 

weeks following Spring Break until further notice!! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


